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BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
OBR has requested a contract extension to assist the District in completing the 
final stages of construction.  The agreement with OBR for Program Management 

Services for the District ended on August 31, 2010.  All projects will be generally 
complete by the end of the month. There will be a month or so of closeout and 
punch list administration that OBR can assist the District with.  The cost for this 

service would be a fixed monthly fee of $6,850.00 plus reimbursable expenses.  
 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
Approval 
 

 
BOARD ACTION REQUIRED: Sample Motion 
I move the Board approve the contract extension with OBR for period not to 

exceed 90 days for the purpose of closing all Bond projects at fixed monthly fee 
of $6850.00 plus reimbursable expenses.   
 


